

PALEONTOLOGICAL RESEARCH INSTITUTION

109 DEARBORN PLACE ITHACA, N. Y.

May 11, 1960

Dr. Henryk B. Stenzel 3726 Colquitt Houston 27, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Your application for membership in the Paleontological Research Institution has been received. It has been turned over to the Secretary and will be voted on in October. We are pleased to have you with us.

My husband and I are going to meetings of the Congress of International Union for Conservation of Nature and Natural Resources in Warsaw and Krakow, June 13-30.

Would you suggest anything in particular that we should see in regard to paleontology or anyone we should meet? I have written to Roman Kozkowski and he has written that he will be in Warsaw and will show me the paleontological work there. If you have any suggestions I would be very pleased to receive them.

Yours sincerely, Katherine Pale

(Mrs.) Katherine V.W. Palmer,

DIRECTOR

KVWP:fb